
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Dearest Supporters, 
 
I’m Jessica Aguirre with your local non-profit, Lennon-Aid and we are hosting a 
large fundraising event next month.  Our “Looking for Lennon” event will be 
held at Tavern in the Gruene on October 22, 2017. 
 
Through love, support, and awareness, Lennon-Aid’s mission is to help families 
with a child facing a long-term, debilitating illness.   Our intent is to raise funds 
to financially assist families in long-term need through private donations, bi-
annual fundraisers and sponsorships. 
 
“Looking for Lennon” is expected to draw a great number of supporters and 
participating businesses will be prominently featured at the event.  Can you help 
us out with a donation of a product or service from your business?  In the end, it 
will go to help families who are in desperate need of help.  ALL donations are 
tax deductible and greatly appreciated!  
 
A donation form for auction items is attached. Simply fill it out, then call or email 
us and we will handle the rest! 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request to help out our devastated 
families who need support, love, prayers, and encouragement. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Jessica Aguirre 
 
Lennon-Aid Board of Directors/Auction Committee Chairperson 
Jessica@lennon-aid.org 
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